Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, January 15, 2020, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. The formal presentation will begin at 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: The Spanish River Library in the Mezzanine Room, 1501 NW Spanish River Boulevard, Boca Raton, Florida 33343
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation will host a public information meeting to provide details on the upcoming 95 Express Lanes Phase 3B-2 Construction Project, with I -95 limits from south of Glades Road to Linton Boulevard in the cities of Boca Raton and Delray Beach and SR 808/Glades Road limits from NW 22nd Way to West University Drive in the City of Boca Raton.

The 95 Express Lanes Phase 3B-2 Project will extend the existing Express Lanes north from just south of Glades Road to south of Linton Boulevard in Palm Beach County. One lane will be added and the High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) lane will be converted to create two Express Lanes in each direction; the number of General Use lanes will remain the same. Access to the Express Lanes will be provided via two designated ingress and egress locations—between Glades Road and Spanish River Boulevard and between Yamato Road and Linton Boulevard. The scope of work includes reconfiguration of the SR 808/Glades Road Interchange to a Diverging Diamond Interchange (DDI). 

This public information meeting will have a formal presentation beginning at 6:00 p.m. with a Question & Answer session immediately following. Project personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of work and construction schedule and will be available to address specific questions and comments one-on-one prior to the presentation.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There will be no agenda.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Robin Parrish, District One Title VI Coordinator, by phone at 1(863)519-2675 or by e-mail at robin.parrish@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Andrea Pacini, I-95 Project Spokesperson and Community Outreach Specialist, at (561)214-3358 or via e-mail at apacini@corradino.com.
